
 

 

  
Dear Parents, 
 
Parent Survey 2024 
The parent survey has been extended for a further week – I’m afraid two responses can’t be 
relied upon as reliable data!  Please do spend just two minutes feeding back on how we run the 
school and how we might improve it for your children.  The link is: 
 
https://forms.gle/ktr4bJs1XjPXb5rV6 
 
20/30 mph consultation event 
Crosby Ravensworth Parish Council are seeking the views of residents.  Do you want to change 
the current 30mph limit to 20mph in Crosby Ravensworth, and/or Maulds Meaburn and/or 
Reagill? A drop-in consultation event is being held in Crosby Ravensworth Village Hall from 3-
7pm on Monday 29th January. 
 
Young Rotary 
All children are invited to enter pieces for Young Rotary’s writing, art & photography competitions.  
Children in class 2 will be given opportunity to produce the writing in class.  The theme is broadly 
on the topic of ‘rebuilding’; artwork and photographs require a short sentence on the rear side to 
explain how the piece relates to ‘rebuilding’ along with the entrant’s name and age.  Written 
pieces must not exceed 550 words.  All work must be given to Mr Priestley by Monday 29th 
January and will be passed on to Appleby Rotary Club for external judging.  Winning pieces may 
go through to regional and national finals competitions.  For more details, see the rotary website. 
 
Storyteller Gav Cross 
Following the success of his previous visits, the children will be pleased to hear that we’re looking 
forward to welcoming Gav Cross for another creative storytelling session with class 2 on the 
morning of Monday 5th February. 
 
Residential at Hawse End  
There will be a meeting for parents and children in Years 5 and 6 going on the residential, to give 
more information about the activities etc. It takes place at 3.45 pm at Bolton School on Tuesday 
27th February.  Parents are also requested to complete the medical consent form that is 
included with today’s bulletin and return on Monday. 
 
Swimming Gala 
The annual Swimming Gala will be taking place at Appleby Pool on Thursday 25th January.  
Children from Year 2 and all of Class 2 will be taking part.  Details of which events your child is 
taking part in will follow shortly. Please ensure your child brings a water bottle and girls tie their 
hair up.  
 
Lake District Animal Park 
Due to circumstances beyond our control, the Lake District Animal Park has cancelled our 
booking for Monday 22nd January. We are working on rearranging the trip for later in the term. 
Please watch this space. Sorry for any inconvenience.   
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https://www.rotarygbi.org/projects/young-people/competitions/


           

Class 1 Milk  
We offer milk to all children in class 1 at morning break. This is free until a child’s 5th birthday, 
then 75p per week thereafter. If your child is over 5 and you would like them to continue to have 
milk, please let Pauline know and she will add the cost to your parentpay account.  
 
Pop in and Play 
“Pop in and Play” morning will be on Monday 5th February. All Children currently not in school or pre-
school, from birth to 5 years are welcome to join from 9.30am until 10.30am for fun and games.  
Please phone to let us know if you’d like to come. Parents must accompany children who attend. 
Please help pass on the message to anyone who you think might also like to know.  
 
 
 
 
 
Duncan Priestley 
Headteacher 
 
 
  Summary of dates for your diary 
    
   Thursday 25th January  Swimming Gala 
   Thursday 25th January  SATS meeting for Y6 parents at 3.30pm 
   W/C Mon 29th January  Swimming lessons 
   Monday 5th February  Pop in Play 
   Friday 23rd February   Tri-golf YrR-Yr2, Appleby  
   Tuesday 27th February  Y5 & Y6 Hawse End meeting at Bolton school, 3.45pm 
   Wednesday 20th March  Class 2 trip to Liverpool 

https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/crosby-ravensworth-ce/UploadedDocument/997e366f-bac6-40b5-b989-75182cbb940e/2023-pop-n-play-poster.pdf

